
  

Silent Auction 
The New Jersey Association of Hearing Health Professionals 

Will Sponsor a 

Silent Auction 
During the NJAHHP Conference 

Stockton Seaview Hotel and Golf Club 
Galloway, New Jersey 

April 7-8, 2016 
 

The proceeds will benefit: 
Scholarships  

Education Programs 
Consumer Initiatives 

 
Your contribution of product or any gift item will be greatly 
appreciated and acknowledged in the convention program. 

Participation is simple— 
mail any auction donation to:   

NJAHHP, 132 West State Street, Trenton, NJ 08608 
 

Questions?  Contact one of the Auction co-Chairs: 
Edward LaDuca at 973-986-4388 or NJDUKE@aol.com  

Nicole Estevez at 856-332-0445 or n.m.caltagirone@gmail.com 
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